Carla Hoekzema

From: Sarah Kaye <stckaye@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 3:09 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tree code amendments: for public comment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The science is indisputable: our world needs not just trees, but mature trees. Trees take decades to grow before their full capability develops, for everything they
provide: shade, habitat, oxygen, soil stability, carbon uptake, and beauty and joy. As you deliberate please keep this in mind.

Best regards,

Sarah Kaye
Briarcrest



